
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  

Boulder Rural Fire Rescue Chief Announces Resignation 

Boulder, CO – December 6, 2024 – Boulder Rural Fire Rescue (BRFR) today announced the 

resignation of Chief Greg Schwab, effective December 3rd, 2024. Chief Schwab has served the 

department and community with distinction for 6 years, and his leadership will be greatly 

missed. 

During his tenure, Chief Schwab has been instrumental in numerous advancements within the 

BRFR, including implementing an Advanced Life Support (ALS) transport service, new training 

programs, and expanded community outreach efforts. His dedication to the safety and well-being 

of the district’s residents has been unwavering. 

The BRFR will begin a search for a new chief immediately. In the interim, Randy Callahan will  
serve as interim chief. 

About Boulder Rural Fire Rescue  

Boulder Rural Fire Rescue is a dedicated team committed to protecting the lives and property of 

the Boulder Rural Fire Protection District's residents. The department provides fire suppression, 

emergency medical services, and community outreach programs.  
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